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Easter Football Match 

Church Links 

This week in Collective Worship Father Philip spoke to the children about Trust. 

 

  

 

 

 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

 

Faith—Year 3 

Well Done! 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK HEAD TEACHER’S AWARD 

Attendance Winners 

Last Week’s Attendance Winners 

Whole School— 90.3%                 Unfortunately there were no winners 

House Points Winners Winter =  370 Points Well done! 

In the Easter break the U11 boy’s football team played at the Shay Stadium in Halifax, in front of nearly 2,000 spectators, 
when Halifax FC took on Woking FC. The boys firstly did a guard of honour as the Halifax players came onto the pitch to 
start their game. Our team were playing in the half time cup against Walsden School. Macaulay scored early in the game for 
us to take the lead and despite missing many chances to increase our lead, the team fell to an agonising defeat. Unfortu-
nately the team lost narrowly by 2-1 but they kept fighting until the end!  

Well done to all the boys for representing the school so well we are proud of them all. The boys got a fantastic opportunity to 

play in front of a two thousand plus strong crowd!! Well done to all those involved!!!  ⚽ 
 

Mr Parker 

Sadly this is Mr Parker’s last week with us. He is leaving to pursue his own business opportunities. He will be 
greatly missed by everyone and we wish him lots of success in his exciting new ventures!  

However, luckily for us, Mr Parker has made himself available to us for two afternoons a week, to continue to 
coach sport. 

Ukraine Easter Raffle 

Thank you to everyone who supported our 
Easter Raffle fundraising.  We raised a fan-
tastic £266.35! Well done to everyone! 

Jewellery Found 

The school office have been handed a locket which was 
found outside school by the main gate.  

If you think this may be yours, please come and ask at the 
office. Thanks 



Creative Art Club 

Here are some pictures from the Creative Art Club. It was based on origami folding chicks and then they made 
some Easter cards for family members and painted their final scenes. 

Upcoming Events 

Every Friday afternoon  Year 5 swimming 

Ongoing    Adult Learning starts—Get ready to learn Maths 

School Closed for Bank Holiday Monday 2nd May 

Friday 27th May   Platinum Jubilee Celebrations— Special Afternoon Tea for lunch 

End of day Friday 27th May  School closes for Half Term 

Tuesday 7th June   School re-opens 

Health Update 
If your child has symptoms of COVID-19, please keep your child at home and contact school to advise us of any absence. 

Public Health latest advice: 

Anyone who tests positive for COVID-19 should stay at home for at least 5 and up to 10 days and avoid contact with other people.   

Anyone who has tested positive for COVID-19 may choose to take a lateral flow test from 5 days after symptoms started (or the day their 
test was taken if they did not have symptoms) followed by another lateral flow test the next day.   

If both these test results are negative, and the person does not have a high temperature, 
they can safely return to the setting before the end of the full, advised 10-day period.   

If you are unsure, please visit www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ to clarify. 

Symptoms 
High temperature               

New continuous cough       
Loss or change to sense of 

taste or smell 

More Football ! 

This Tuesday, the U11 boy’s football team travelled on the mini bus to take on Holywell Green School. The team christened 
the brand-new playing kit with an impressive 4-0 victory. Goal scorers were Tommy—2, Dayley and Lucas S. Excellent per-
formances at the back from Kirby, Ethan and Dayley kept the opposition to 0 which was more impressive. Kirby's perfor-
mance earnt him the Man of the Match award. Lucas was tenacious in midfield as always and Tommy was dangerous up 
front. Zac is improving with each game and even overcame breaking his glasses and a bust nose to continue! Alfie and Ma-
caulay were a constant threat out wide and Riley proved his versatility with a stint in goal. Well done to the boys. They now 
play again on Thursday(28.4.22) against St Patrick’s at Elland Cricket Club 3.45pm kick off. 
  

 

Local Events Platinum Jubilee 

On 27th May we will be celebrating 
the 70 years that the Queen has ruled 
our country! 

Children and staff are invited to come 
to school wearing red, white and blue. 
We will be having a colouring competi-
tion, a Baking competition and a cake 
sale—more information will follow 
soon. We will also be having a special 
Afternoon Tea for our school dinner. If 
you don’t normally have a dinner, and 
would like one on this special day, 
please send £1.90 into school. 


